
 

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A 

P. O. Box 75115 

Washington, DC  20013 
 

 

 

February 28, 2013 

 

Ms. Ruthanne Miller 

Chairperson, Alcoholic Beverage Control Board 

2000 14
th

 Street NW, Suite 400S 

Washington, DC 20009 

 

Re: Grand Liquor, 409 15
th

 Street NE, Request for Exemption for the Ban 

 

The owners of Grand Liquors located at 409 15th Street NE have asked the Commission to sup-

port an exemption from the Ward 6 singles ban in order to sell pints of spirits. The licensee is not 

seeking an exemption for beer. 

 

ANC 6A does not support this request.  The Commission, at its regularly scheduled and publicly 

announced
1
 monthly meeting on February 14, 2013, voted 7-0-1 to continue the ban.  Commis-

sioner Alberti abstained, and did not participate in the discussion. 

 

We favor the current situation where there are no exemptions within the bounds of our Commis-

sion district. 

 

For the Commission, 

 
David Holmes 

Chair 

                                            
1 ANC 6A meetings are advertised electronically on the anc6a-announce@yahoo.com listserv, the ANC6A and NewHillEast 

listservs, on the Commission’s website (ANC6A.org), and through print advertisements in the Hill Rag. 


